
 

 

Rotary Club of Hertford 
Meeting Activities and Events 

May 23, 2023  

Club Officers 
President 
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President-Elect 

Henry House 
Vice President 

TBD 
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Treasurer 

Micki Levine 
Past Presidents 

Tim Brinn 
Sandy Stevenson 

Club Directors 
Club Service 

Joe Easterwood 
Community Service 

Glenn White 
International Service 
Karen Throckmorton 
Youth & Vocational 

Services 
Viktor Modic 

Public Relations 
Mike Cantin 

District # 7720 
Club # 6109 

Quote of the Day 
“You are only young 
once.  After that you 
have to think up some 
other excuse.” 

--Billy Arthur 

Guests 
Hillary Robertson, Speaker 

Member Birthdays 
None 

Member Anniversaries 
None 

Wedding Anniversaries 
None  

Program Schedule 
05/30 Assembly 

06/06 Mike Cantin 
06/13 Micki Levine 
06/20 Viktor Modic 
06/27 Annual Banquet 

Attendance 
Members Present            13 
Attendance %                   54 

 
 
 

  

Opening Activities 
Bob opened the meeting at 8:01 am.  Members 
recited the Pledge of Allegiance, sang God Bless 
America, then Bob gave the Invocation. 

     Announcements 
*  Reminder Hunger Heroes.  Drop off at The Hub 
*  Thanks to everyone who helped clean Rotary Park 
last Tuesday and those who made Putting for Polio a 
success. 
*  Tuesday, June 27 – Installation dinner at AP.  
Please plan to attend and mark your calendar. 
*  The Board will meet next Tuesday, immediately 
following the Club meeting. 

Program 
Kimberly introduced Hillary Robertson, Youth 
Program and Business Engagement Coordinator for 
the Northeastern Workforce Development Board.  
This organization is federally funded and covers 10 
counties in northeast North Carolina.  They provide 
services for both individuals and businesses.  Helping 
individuals covers a wide array of services.  These 
cover hiring fairs, job training, budgeting, 
understanding basics of insurance and anything 
necessary to help 16–24-year old’s find jobs.  
Additionally, they can provide tuition assistance, 
travel costs associated with continuing education and 
even some clothing allowances, where it is necessary 
to dress according to corporate policies.  They assist 
businesses by providing some worker training and on 
the job training with wage assistance to the employer 
over a 6-month period.  

Concluding Activities 
*  Happy Bucks: Brenda & Sandy 
*  50/50 Raffle: Tim won & donated it to the Club. 
*  Members recited the 4-Way Test. 
*  The meeting adjourned at 8:50 am.   

Respectfully submitted by Bob. 


